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 Friday 5th May 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Sponsored walk 
Our annual sponsored walk will take place on Wednesday 7th June. Last year’s event was 
a huge success, raising £800. We hope to replicate and even better this for our school 
funds this year and look forward to your support by sending out the attached sponsor form 
to friends, family and acquaintances. The routes, yet to be confirmed, will take in the best 
of our wonderful surroundings. We hope as many members of the community as possible 
will join us. If you’d like to be involved in the planning stages, Please contact the office. 
 
Governor resignation 
It is with great sadness that Marion Rucker is stepping down as Health and Safety 
governor. We would like to thank Marion for all her hard work over the years. 
  
Registration 
A friendly reminder that if arriving late to school in the morning, children should enter the 
school via the front door to let Pauline know they have arrived. Please do not knock on 
class 1’s door, as it is causing disruption. Try and arrive before 8.50am. 
 
Whinlatter 
I’m delighted to confirm the news that all children will be going on a school trip to 
Whinlatter Forest on Friday 26th May. Reception, Y1, 2 and 3 will be exploring the Wildplay 
Trail and the Gruffalo Trail. Years 4, 5 and 6 will be orienteering and mountain biking. 
Your child will need the following on the day: 

 Rucksack containing a water bottle and healthy snacks 

 Warm clothing  

 Waterproof coat 

 Trainers / walking boots 

 Narrow legged trousers for cycling (helmets will be provided) 

 Suncream on and sun hat if necessary  
We shall be leaving school at 9am and will return at 4.30pm approximately.  
The cost for this fantastic day will be met entirely through the sports funding budget. As 
such, there will be no charge to parents. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

Message from Long Marton School: 
If any children are interested, our Helm Wind Run is on Sunday at school. There is 
a school trophy and children’s races start at 1pm. They need to be here by 12.30 
because it will be busy. Thanks.  

 
 

Message from Stewart and Carolyn Fyfe: this Sunday, the 7th May, we have our 
family communion service at church at 11.00am. Carolyn will be providing 
children’s activities. Do join us! 

 
 
May Fair – only one week to go………………………….. 
Please read the message from the organisers of the May Fair: 
 

 Please continue to sell raffle tickets and ducks for the duck race, and send ticket 
stubs/money into school along with any unsold raffle ticket books. 

 Donations of raffle prizes, plants and baking for the cake stall and refreshments will 
be greatly appreciated.  

 Please let Sarah, Nicola or Jo know if you can help on the day to set up, man stalls 
and tidy up at the end. 
 

We hope to see you all there and Thank you for your continued support. 
 
May Fair Competitions 
 

 Poster competition (A4) - The theme is “Our School” 
The categories are Nursery/Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 

 

 Children are encouraged this year to enter a Photo competition. The themes are “A 
Happy Snap Shot” and “A Local Scene” 
The categories are Nursery / Primary age children and over 11 years / Adults (20p 
per entry for over 11’s) 

 
Please write your name and category on the back of each entry for both competitions and 
hand into school by 9am on Friday 12th May. Good Luck.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                  

 

 

SATS 
I look forward to welcoming my ‘VIP’ Year 6 pupils into school next week with a SATS 
breakfast club each morning (Mon-Thur), when toast and juice will be served. The best 
preparation for the children at this stage is to arrive fresh from a good night’s sleep! 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
Monday 8th May KS2 SATS week  
Friday 7th April    Bingo – Orton Village Hall – 7.30pm 
Saturday 13thMay   School Spring Fair  
Sunday 14th May    Walk and teas (Nursery fundraising event)  
Monday 15th May    KS1 SATS week  
Monday 15th May    Urban Strides Dance – Class 2 - Cliburn Village Hall  
Tuesday 16th May    Orienteering – Newton Rigg  
Thursday 18th May    Mini Tennis  
Friday 19th May    Patterdale Hall Adventure day – Y6 
Monday 22nd May   Long Marton Football Tournament – After school  
Thursday 15th June   Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament – After School  
Wednesday 7th June   Sponsored Walk  
Wednesday 24th May   School photos 
Friday 16th June  Prize bingo – CRVH – 7.30pm (Nursery fundraising 

event)  
Saturday 24th June   MTB Challenge 
Tuesday 27th June   Warcop Netball Tournament – After school 
Thursday 29th June   Kings Meaburn Cup – After school  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Art & Craft Club      Thursday Film Club  
 
Tuesday Nature Club         Friday Cycle Club    
 
Wednesday Football        
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
                                    Week beginning: 8th May 2017  
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
 
 
 
 
Bike Club permission slip 
 
I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 
supervised local bike ride. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Sports Tournaments 
Parents may like to know that there a number of after-school sports tournaments over the 
coming weeks involving football, netball and cricket. Dates and venues are shown in the 
dates for your diary list at the foot of this letter. Thankyou. 


